
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

RE: Computer Science Revision 
  

22 March 2018  
Dear parents/carers, 
  
I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter would benefit from attending the computer 
science revision booster sessions. 
 
The aim of this will be to give your son/daughter two days of support to prepare for the fast 
approaching examinations. The intervention will be structured into paper 1 (Thursday) and paper 2 
(Friday) and focus on examination technique and the relevant materials for the course.   
 
The days will take place on Thursday 5th and Friday 6th April 2018 and will commence at 9.00am 
and finish at 1pm in ICT 3 and ICT 4.  
 
School uniform is not required and your son/daughter will be allowed to leave the premises 
following completion of the session at 1pm, lunch will not be provided. 
 
There is a limited number of places, therefore these will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your child’s attendance on these valuable 
revision sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs M Renney 
Joint curriculum leader of ICT & Computing 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP: Please return to Mrs M Renney or email renney.m@hungerhillschool.com 
 
I would like my son/daughter to attend the booster revision session on 5th and 6th of April 2018. 
 
 
NAME OF PUPIL: ______________________________________ FORM: ____ 
 
 
 
SIGNED: _____________________________________________ DATE: ____________ 
   Parent/Carer 
 

 


